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7(T) GIRLS BN NCC UNIT held a conference for ANOs and
CTOs for the academic year 2024-2025 where they discussed
enrollment, social services activities, and upcoming camps. They
also recognized colleges that support cadets and provide for their
needs, with Villa Marie Degree College being singled out as one of
the best. The NCC unit is pleased with the college and cadets'
performance


